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Educational Affairs Committee 2024-2025 
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences – Susana Ferreira 
Arts and Sciences – Erin Dolan 
                Jennifer Rice (chair) 
Business – Margaret Christ  
      Laura Little- absent 
Education – Janette Hill 
Engineering – Brock Woodson- absent 
Family and Consumer Sciences – Suraj Sharma 
Forestry and Natural Resources – Nick Fuhrman- absent 
 (also representing Ecology) 
Journalism and Mass Communication – Glenna Read 
Public and International Affairs – Alexa Bankert- absent 
Provost- Jack Hu 
Social Work- Rachel Fusco- absent 
 (also representing Public Health and Environment and Design) 
Veterinary Medicine – Susan Sanchez 
 (also representing Law and Pharmacy) 
Undergraduate Student Representative – Rayna Carter 
Graduate/Professional Student Representative – Marggie Vazquez- absent 
 
Guests: Terri Dunbar 

Phillip Griffeth 
 Henry Munneke 
 Marisa Pagnattaro 
 Shinhee Park 
 William Vencill 

 
 

The Educational Affairs Committee met October 21, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. in 315 New College.  

 
As the first order of business, the minutes from the September 16, 2024, meeting were unanimously 
approved. 
 
Chair Jennifer Rice reported that since the last EAC meeting in September the Petitions 
Subcommittee reviewed 11 appeals with 9 approved and 2 denied. 
 



 

Phillip Griffeth, Director of Academic Honesty, answered questions regarding the 2023-2024 
Academic Honesty report. 
 
The committee extensively discussed a draft proposal submitted by Erin Dolan concerning revisions 
to Academic Affairs Policy Statement No. 23, Improvement and Documentation of Teaching 
Effectiveness. The committee agreed that suggestions on revisions to the wording in the proposal 
should be emailed to Dr. Dolan and copy the Registrar’s Office. 
 
The committee briefly discussed a proposal from 2016 concerning block scheduling. Henry Munneke 
from the Terry College of Business, who was on the subcommittee of the EAC that drafted the 
proposal, was on-hand to provide context and background for the proposal. The committee agreed 
to revisit the issue for further discussion at the next meeting. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting then adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jennifer Rice, Chair 
Educational Affairs Committee 
 
 
cc: Provost S. Jack Hu 
      Dr. Marisa Pagnattaro  


